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Today I began excavating trench G7 on the north side of the mound. During a previous season, a 1x1 m sounding and a subsequent T-trench were excavated, and an infant jar burial and an adult burial were uncovered in an EB context. Our hope is to get a clear idea as to the context of this area and since material from the EB was found so close to the surface, it maybe possible to uncover more extensive remains. We began to excavate L1, and quickly passed through the topsoil into a layer of fill. We only kept diagnostic pottery sherds, and several nail incised pieces are indicators of the EB. We recovered a lot of material, mostly occupational debris. In L2, we excavated the thin layer of topsoil and will level it off to the depth of L1 tomorrow. The soil seems to contain the same fill material. There is far less erosion here than in other areas of the site. In the afternoon, we returned to the site and cleared the refill out of the T-shaped trench (L3) and hopefully the exposed baulks will give us an idea of what to expect beneath the soil.

